
 

August was a great month for Mineola Fire Department.  Our call volume stayed in-line 
with what we have been running in the average month this year.  With that being said, 
we had a slow month compared to last year’s August.  With 55 calls in August this year 
compared to 66 in August of 2023, we can attribute this to having a slow grass fire 
season due to the amount of rain that we received in the spring and early summer.   
 

Our year-to-date call volume (January 1st through August 31st) is still well ahead of the 
same dates in 2023 with an increase of just under 10%. 
 

Mineola Fire also participated in a public relations event where we interacted with a 
total of over 54 students and 11 adults. These events are of importance to Mineola Fire 
as we continue to build relationships with the community to gain trust and teach our 
community about safety. 

Personnel have participated in 6 hours of outside training. 


